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Hello, 
  
 My name is Michael Bowers, and I am a responsible gun owner residing in Rhode Island. I am here today to 
express my concerns regarding the proposed gun ban legislation. 
  
 As a responsible gun owner, I have always followed the law and ensured that my firearms are used safely and 
responsibly. This proposed ban would put me in violation of the law, despite my commitment to responsible 
gun ownership. 
  
I urge you to consider the impact this legislation would have on law-abiding citizens like myself who value 
their rights and freedoms.  
 
Best, 
Mike Bowers 


